
The Source Spotlight is a feature of this newsletter, intended to highlight specific, noteworthy accomplishments 
and people associated with The Sons of the American Legion, Detachment of Florida. This month, we celebrate the 
the 16th District and their generosity as presented by Past Detachment Historian and current Squadron 305 Com-
mander, Paul Micieli. [Ed] 

 
At the Sept. 16 District Meeting a vote was past to donate a new Tricycle to a member Billy Corbett of the S.A.L. Squadron 
305.  Billy has been a member of Squadron 305 for over 25 years. Billy works at Post 305 as the ”Cleaning Maintenance 
Manager”.  Billy cleans the Post from 8am to 10am every morning except Sundays, that’s dedication!! 
 
Billy’s only transportation is his Tricycle, he basically wore out his old Tricycle with having a bad chain and the rear left tire 
always going flat. The timing was great for this gracious donation form our S.A.L. 16th District. Our S.A.L. 16th District Com-
mander, Gary Sanderson, headed up this Project by passing the motion at our District meeting to get Billy a new Tricycle! So 
it was moved! Commander Paulie of Squadron 305 purchased the Trike and “tricked it out with many American Flags (note 
the attached pictures).   
 
So now We all see Billy riding down the Boulevard with a brand new tricycle… A HUGE thank you goes out Commander 
Gary and all of our the S.A.L. 16th District  Squadrons. 
 
Thanks Again! 
Commander Paulie 
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